
SOUTHERN LEHIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF SCHOOL DIRECTORS MEETING   

High School Board Room 

March 26, 2012 
 

CONSENT AGENDA 
  

 
 

1. The Administration recommends approval of the bills to be paid as of March 26, 2012.  (VI, A) 

2. The Administration recommends approval of childrearing leave of the following staff: 

Jessica Dimmig, Librarian, Hopewell Elementary School, for the remainder of the 2011-2012 school 
year and the 2012-2013 school year. 

3. The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute teachers for the 2011-2012 
school year: 
Drew Reinhard, Elementary Education 
Irene Tyson, Elementary Education, ML Math  
Nancy Amici, Family Consumer Science 
Kristen Bruck, Social Studies, Reading Specialist 
Rosemary Lamparella, Special Education, K-12 
Erin Weller, Elementary Education 
Andrew Vassillo, Social Studies, 7-12  

4. The Administration recommends approval of unpaid leave  of the following staff: 

Jane Dunbar, 3 hour Instructional Assistant, Hopewell Elementary School, for April 25, 26, and 27, 
2012. 
Heidi Kelly, Custodian, Southern Lehigh High School, for May 25, 2012 and August 16, 2012 
through August 24, 2012. 

5. The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute staff for the 2011-2012 school 
year: 
Rosemary Lamparella, Substitute Instructional Assistant, at an hourly rate of $15.31 
Anastasia Benner, Substitute Instructional Assistant, at an hourly rate of $15.31 
Kristen Bruck, Substitute Instructional Assistant, at an hourly rate of $15.31 
Anastasia Benner, Substitute Secretary, at an hourly rate of $14.14 
Raymond Jameson, Substitute Custodian, at an hourly rate of $13.61 

6. The Administration recommends approval of the following substitute staff for the 2012-2013 school 
year: 

Nancy Filler, Substitute Cafeteria Worker, at an hourly rate of $9.06 
Marie Eisenhart, Substitute Cafeteria Worker, at an hourly rate of $9.06 

7. The Administration recommends the approval of the following new volunteer coaches for the 2011-
2012 school year:  (VIII, C-1) 

Brendan Dunne Football 
Steven Repyneck Baseball 

8. The Administration recommends approval of the following returning volunteer coach for the 2011-
2012 school year:   

Elizabeth Tomlinson-Boyle MS Girls’ Club Lacrosse   

9. The Administration recommends approval of Erin Jividen as Middle School Spring Musical Director, 
at a stipend of $900 for the 2011-2012 school year.   

10. The Administration recommends approval of Melinda Watkins as a Homebound Instructor, at an 
hourly rate of $38.82 for the 2011-2012 school year. 


